Agenda 9/7/17
Kingston Conservation Commission

Kingston Community Library, 7:00 PM

Presentation to Paul Blais on his retirement from the Commission
Ernie Landry re: master plan
Charlie Zilch re: 7 Marshall Road

Secretary's report:
August minutes

Treasurer's report:
Budget has been submitted
Receipts to Jeff

Correspondence:
Contact from Craig Barlow, Country Pond resident, regarding southern naiad and starting
a Pond Assoc.

Planning Board, DES, OEP:
7 Marshall Road

Meeks Rd.

Intent to cut: Cheney Road

Sign/Trails/Forests Report:

Discussion with Rick Russman regarding town forest harvests
Update on grant for trail passport system brochures
widowmakers at Frye

Turtle sign for Great Pond Road...Ken?

Letter sent to Ken's Auto Salvage re: tires in wetland.
Volunteer trail work day in spring

LCHIP walks, November

New and Ongoing business:

NHACC maps workshop September 17, 1:00 PM at the library

Need help with name tags/food/coffee, tea, etc.

Should we purchase CC stationary?

Bluebird predator guards and posts need to ready by October 1
Wildlife platform at Kingston Fairways, eagle scout project?

Bucket List

volunteers to do water testing of Greenwood Pond
removal of Deer stand, Back Road TF: hire someone?
Rockrimmon/Acorn: town forest warrant article
Water testing Greenwood Pond

Prime Wetlands list

ET's Landing

blazes need to be re-marked every 7-10 years.
Discussion of current use tax

Steve Walker re: wetland filling on LCHIP land
SELT and FOKOS update: Walt Roy

Other

Next meeting: October 5, 7:00 library



